Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic School
Parent Letter
January 4, 2022

As we begin our second semester, let us continue to walk towards the light

of Christ and may Jesus be revealed in the work of his children.

January 5: Report Cards Published

January 11: Chess Club Meeting

January 13: PSA Family Fun Night

January 16: No School Martin Luther King Jr. Day
January 29: Catholic Schools Week Open House

PSA News
Our next PSA Family Night is Friday, January, 13 from 6:00-7:30 pm. Formal invites went home

last week. It will be a Winter Wonderland theme night with crafts, hot chocolate, and games.

RSVP to cwoodiel@olgpbethalto.org with how many kids and adults will be attending so we can

plan accordingly.

Auction News

Tickets are now on sale for the School Auction. Our auction is in Saturday, 2/18/23. Tickets are
$35 each and include dinner, soda, beer, and wine. It is always a fun time and this years theme
is 80’s & 90’s Glam & Grunge. Send in the number of tickets needed and money in an envelope
marked “Auction Tickets” and we will send your tickets home with your child. Tables can be

reserved for a complete order of 8 tickets.

Chess Club
We will be starting a chess club here at school. If your child is interested or if you would like to
learn more about our chess club, we will have our first meeting on January 11 at 6pm. Our plan

is to meet on Wednesdays from 6pm to 7pm. Hope to see you there.
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Catholic Schools Week Masses

School students have the opportunity to lead masses to kick off Catholic Schools Week the
weekend of January 28-29. If your student is interested in having a part at the January 28 4:30,
January 29 8:30, or January 29 10:30 masses, please email Mrs. Waldo at
awaldo@olqgpbethalto.org.

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton

Faith lifts the soul, Hope supports it, Experience says it must and Love says... let it be!




